
DeKalb County School District is embarking on a journey to 
craft our 2024-2029 Strategic Plan, and we are calling on all 
students, parents, staff, and community members to help 
shape the vision for our schools and community. 

Please scan the QR code in the image or visit 
https://bit.ly/3SdUJq3 to take the Strategic Plan 
Stakeholder Survey. 

Together, we are Disrupting for Excellence. Join the 
conversation, and let’s design a future we all believe in.

YOUR VOICE, 
OUR FUTURE! 

Scan QR code
to take the survey


